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Enguiries:

Telephone: 7322 3347
Facsimile: 7322 4180

Mr Sam Duluk

Member for Waite

1/7-9 Young Street
BLACKWOOD SA 5051

Email: waite@parliament.sa.gov.au

Dear Mr Duluk
Re: Freedom of Information Act application

In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (FOI Act),
access was sought to:

“The number of motor vehicle or pedestrian accidents, incidents or crash reports that
have occurred on Winns Road, Coromandel Valley and on the intersections of Winns
Road/Main Road and Winns Road/Coromandel Parade since January 2011..."

It is determined to release in full the statistical data on the number of motor vehicle or pedestrian
accidents, incidents or crash reports which have occurred on Winns Road, Coromandel Valley
including the intersections of Winns Road / Main Road and Winns Road / Coromandel Parade
since January 2011. The data has been presented in the table below and was correct as at 14
October 2021.

2011|2012 | 2013 | 2014 | 2015 | 2016 | 2017 | 2018 | 2019 | 2020 | 2021
4 4 7 2 3 6 3 4 2 2 3

When interpreting the data it should be noted of the 43 accidents 24 occurred on Winns Road
Coromandel Valley, 2 accidents occurred at the intersection of Winns Road and Main Road
Coromandel Valley and 17 accidents occurred at the intersection of Winns Road and Coromandel
Parade, Coromandel Valley. No accidents reported involved pedestrians.
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In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your FOI
application, and the documents to which you are given access, will be published on the SAPOL
website Disclosure Log. A copy of PC045 can be  found at
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Log-Policy.pdf.  If you disagree with
publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 18 November 2021.

Yours sincerely
‘.fl —

Sergeant Sandra Watson
Freedom of Information Unit
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer)
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